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Help with Learning

If you require any 

support with 

learning, please 

contact your child’s 

class teacher via 

class dojo. 

Help with Behaviour

If you are concerned 

about your child’s 

behaviour, please 

speak with the class 

teacher or your 

child’s  Phase leader.  

Help with Safeguarding

If you have any 

safeguarding concerns, 

please raise these 

immediately with Mrs. 

Willis (DSL) or 

01782235100 (Stoke)

  

Help with online 

safety

If you would like 

information on how 

to ensure your child 

is safe online, please 

contact Mrs Morray 

or Mr. Grocott.  

Welcome Back! 

We are now in Autumn 2 and the weather is donations, cooler and darker. As we head into 

the term the days seem very short of light. We have 7 weeks of learning ahead of us until 

the Winter break. This year we do not finish the school term until Friday 20th December. We 

will then return on Tuesday 7th January, where we will be starting our new term with a TT 

rock stars day. 

This half term is busy with events across school including Early Years Nativity, KS1 and 2 

trips and visits, a visit from Rock Steady and we have our annual Christmas concert 

delivered by our singing superstars and Christmas lunch and jumper day. All information 

will be sent out to you by class teachers and phase leaders.  

It has been a great start to the term this week. This week Ms Barker has led on build 

planting ready for spring – we can not wait to see the results of this.  Next week will be a 

busy wee in school with Remembrance day, Odd Socks day and Children in Need. We also 

have Year 6 on a trip to Hampton Court Palace in London, our enrichment team will be 

visiting the Lou Macri centre to take our harvest donations, and our singing superstars will 

be performing at the Trentham light switch on Thursday evening.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs. Willis 



This week the children have all planted a daffodil 
bulb. Ms Barker our Forest school Lead and 
environment enthusiast donations, the idea so 
that by spring every daffodil around school 
would represent the 471 pupils of Waterside. 

These bulbs were generously donated to us from 
Tesco, Trentham Gardens, B&Q  and our parents.  
We are so grateful for these donations, and we 
can not wait until the spring comes so that we 
get to see the flower bloom.  



This year one of our school priorities is sharing with our community and a 
wider audience the wonderful experiences that we give to our pupils and 
the achievements of them. Although we post on our dojo stories, these 

only reach our parents, and we would like to share school life with 
grandparents, aunties, uncles, friends, and even further. In order to do this 

we have created a Facebook Page.  Facebook is  a way in which we can 
share what happens day to day in school. To reach our wider community 
we need your help.  We need you to like our posts, share our posts and 
recommend our page to your family and friends.  This way we can reach 
more that just the Waterside community and showcase the exemplary 

practise at Waterside.  
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